

## Office of the Registrar

Date: 17.08.2017

## **ATTENDANCE NOTICE FOR THE STUDENTS**

All students are advised to adhere the following points:

- (1) The classes of Fall semester 2017 will be started on 14 September 2017.
- (2) Students must attend the classes at the scheduled time as the attendance system will be closed within 10 minutes; and
- (3) Students must be sincere in attending classes as the attendance system will calculate the marks for attendance automatically.

Brigadier General Md. Asaduzzaman Subhani (Retd) Registrar